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Please see the information.

Leticia Hardy, MS                                                                                                                           
 Texas A&M AgriLife Extension - Fort Bend County
CEA - Family & Consumer Sciences 
1402 Band Road, Suite 100
Rosenberg, Texas 77471
Phone: 281-342-3034 
It is never too late to be what you might have been...    " George Eliot"

From: Jennifer L. Boyd on behalf of Jim Mazurkiewicz
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 7:38 AM
To: Allison Watkins; Angela McCorkle; Barbara Wymore; Blair L. Fannin; Caleb Eaton; Carol G.
 Barton; Courtney M. Davis; David Rodriguez; Janet E. Laminack; Jason Ott; Jesse Lea Schneider; Joan
 Gray-Soria; Joe Mask; Kara Matheney; Kay Herron Rogers; Kristy Titzman; Leticia Hardy; Lilian
 Mezquida; Mario Villarino; Meredith Miller; Monte Nesbitt; Paul Winski; Randall L. Seagraves;
 Rebekka Dudensing; Sandra Pierce; Steven Mikulencak
Cc: Jennifer Martinez; Jennifer L. Boyd
Subject: Sale-LE XII Louisiana
 
SALE-LE Cohort:
 
The next SALE-LE Cohort session is fast approaching, and I look forward to seeing each of you again
 in Louisiana!  Each of you will need to make you own arrangements to Scott, Louisiana to arrive
 Monday evening, November 14, and be ready to depart from the hotel Tuesday morning at 8:00
 a.m.  I suggest that if you fly to this session, that you fly in and out of Lafayette, Louisiana.  Please
 do not make your departure flight before 4:00 p.m. on Friday, November 18 from Lafayette,
 Louisiana to your home destination.   Our session will conclude on Friday, November 18 at 2:00
 p.m., and you will have enough time to depart by 4:00 p.m. that day.  
 
We will spend two nights near Layfette, Louisiana (probably Scott, LA), and we will stay two nights in
 New Orleans.  We will be leaving all vehicles at the Rice Research Station in Crowley, Louisiana on
 Tuesday morning, and I will be chartering a bus for all week for us.  We will return to our vehicles on
 Friday, November 18 by 2:30 p.m., and we can drop off all cohort members at the Lafayette Airport
 on our way to Crowley.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office before you make any flight
 arrangements.   We will update you with additional information regarding the session and closer to
 time.
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Sincerely,
 
Dr. Jim
 
Jim Mazurkiewicz, Ph.D
Regents Fellow, Professor and Leadership Program Director
Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service
Department of Agricultural Leadership,
      Education & Communications
 

 
Agriculture and Life Sciences Bldg.
600 John Kimbrough Blvd, Ste 518
2137 TAMU
College Station, TX  77843-2137
(979) 845-1554
j-mazurkiewicz@tamu.edu
http://tall.tamu.edu
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